
September 11, 2008

Bridge repairs close southbound lanes of QEII and detour
traffic south of Leduc
Leduc... Bridge repairs will close the southbound lanes of the QEII south of Leduc Sept. 13 from 6
a.m. to 10 p.m. Traffic will be detoured onto Highway 2A south to Millet and Highway 616 to the QEII.

Bridge repairs and lane reductions began Sept. 4 on the Tower Road overpass located between Leduc
and Millet. The project involves the replacement and repair of several bridge girders, at a cost of
$330,000. Traffic on the southbound QEII will again be reduced to a single lane on Sept. 14 with a width
of 4 metres from 6 a.m. to 9 p.m. until the work is completed Sept. 30, weather permitting.

Motorists are asked to use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag people.
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For general information, please contact:
David Robinson
Bridge Technologist
Alberta Transportation
Phone: 780-305-2408
Cell: 780-674-7099

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 
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